
ORROCK TOWNSHIP 
SHERBURNE COUNTY 
STATE OF MINNESOTA 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of Supervisors of the Town of Orrock, 
County of Sherburne, State of Minnesota, will meet at 6:30 PM p.m. on the 27th day of 
April 2022 at the Orrock Town Hall to consider the vacation of a Township road legally 
described as follows:   
 

That part of the roadway as described in Supervisor’s Road Order dated May 30, 
1881, filed October 18, 1881 in the office of the County Auditor, Sherburne 
County, Minnesota over the following described property: 
 
That part of the South 33.00 feet of the South Half of the Southeast Quarter of 
Section 8, Township 34, Range 27, Sherburne County, Minnesota, which lies 
East of the West 33.00 feet of said South Half of the Southeast Quarter. 
 
AND 
 
That part of the North 33.00 feet of the North Half of the Northeast Quarter of 
Section 17, Township 34, Range 27, Sherburne County, Minnesota, which lies 
East of the West 33.00 feet of said North Half of the Northeast Quarter. 

 
The scheduled hearing is for the purpose of determining whether the vacation of the 
above-described road right-of-way should be approved. Such persons who desire to be 
heard with reference to this proposed vacation will be given the opportunity to be heard at 
this public hearing. 
 
Dated this 23rd day of March 2022.  
 
/s/ Chris Weber 
Town Clerk  
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